
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
23/10/2014 Edition 7 Autumn Term    Tel/Fax: 01726 850420  
Email: secretary@bugle.cornwall.sch.uk    www.bugle.eschools.co.uk/website 

Dear Parents 
We are looking forward to seeing as many of you as 
possible at the ‘Target Setting Day’ tomorrow.  Our 
chair of governors, Mr Knight, will be available 
throughout the morning and our vice chair, Rev 
MacInally, throughout the afternoon should you wish 
to talk to either of them.  They will be located in or 
around the reception area. 
There will be some staff changes after half term in a 
couple of our classes.  Miss Dunmore will be the full 
time class teacher in Year 3 with Mrs Knight and Mrs 
Hardwick sharing the role of Year 6 class teacher 
until Christmas.  We hope to appoint a full time Year 
6 class teacher from January onwards.  We have 
taken these decisions in the best interests of the 
children and the school.  
Have a great half term and we look forward to 
welcoming the children back at school on Tuesday 
4th November.  
Tim Wherry,  
Headteacher  

Achievers of the Week Ending 
17/10/14: 

Reception Sammy-Jo Thomas 
Year 1  Sheralyn Crowley  
Year 2  George Stratford-Torres  
Year 3  Kane Parry  
Year 4  Kieron Jeffery  
Year 5  Francisco Sousa 
Year 6  Ewan Millard 

Class of the Week – Year 2 
Attendance – Year 5 with 93.3% 
Buddy of the Week – Charlie Murray  

Good to Be Green  
Well done to all of the 
children who continue to 
work hard and show 
excellent behaviour in 
school.  165 texts were 
sent to parents on Friday, 
for children that had 
remained ‘green’ all week.  
Well done!  

 
 

Ebola Virus 
Advice for 
parents/guardians 
Parents/guardians should 
not be unduly worried 
about the possibility of 
their children catching the 
Ebola Virus.  
 The risk of Ebola arriving in the UK is low and to 

date there have been no cases of Ebola Virus 
Disease being contracted in the UK.  

 Any person arriving in the UK having travelled 
from any Ebola affected countries will be 
screened. If they are free of symptoms they are 
not infectious so there should be no restrictions 
on their school attendance or normal activities. 

 It is not possible to catch Ebola from a person 
who is not showing signs of being infected. It can 
only be caught by direct contact with the blood or 
body fluids of a person who is ill with the 
disease. 

 There is no reason why your children should not 
continue to attend school or their early years 
setting as normal.  

 

Bugle School 

Firework Display 

Wednesday 5
th

 November  

 Gates Open 5.30 pm 

Fire being lit 6.00 pm 

Fireworks 6.30 pm 

 Entrance £10.00 Family  

(2 Adults/2 Children - primary aged) 
Older Children and Adults £3.50 
Primary School Children £2.50 

All under 14 year olds to be accompanied by an 
adult 

 Hot Dogs/Burgers/Hot Drinks  

PLEASE NOTE: NO SPARKLERS, OR ALCOHOL 

ARE ALLOWED ON SITE 

23/10/2014 
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Be Bright Be Seen/Winter Coats 
With the change in temperature, could we please 
remind parents to ensure that their children wear 
coats to school, so that children can enjoy the fresh 
air during break times. 
With the evenings which are now becoming darker 
can we ask that children try to wear reflective or 
brightly coloured clothes to and from school.   
If you are out on your bicycle don’t forget to put your 
lights on.   

Diary Dates: 
24/10/14 Target Setting Day  

(school closed for children)   
27-31/10/14 Half Term  
3/11/14 Staff Training Day  

(school closed for children) 
5/11/14 PSA Bonfire Night 
11/11/14 Football/High 5 – away to Roche 
12/11/14 Family Learning – Story Sacks 
  Cross Country at Par 
14/11/14 BBC Children in Need 
18/11/14 Football/High 5 – home to Nanpean 
19/11/14 Family Learning – Story Sacks 
25/11/14 Football/High 5 – away to Luxulyan 
  KS1 children - Coz the Clown  
26/11/14 Family Learning – Story Sacks 
  KS2 children - M&M Production of 
  Beauty and the Beast 
2/12/14 Football/High 5 – home to Foxhole 
3/12/14 Family Learning – Story Sacks 

            Cross Country at Par 
10/12/14 Family Learning – Story Sacks 
17/12/14 Christmas Dinner 
19/12/14 Last Day of Autumn Term 
  9.15 am Assembly in the Chapel  
5/1/15  Spring Term begins     
16-20/2/15 Half term  
23/2/15 Staff Training Day  

(school closed for children) 
5/3/15  World Book Day 
13/3/15 Red Nose Day 
27/3/15 Last day of Spring Term 
13/4/15 Summer Term begins            
25-29/5/15 Half term  
1-2/6/15 Staff Training Day  

(school closed for children) 
23//7/15 Last Day of Summer Term 

 

 


